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NATIONAL CENTRE FOR ANTARCTIC & OCEAN
RESEARCH

Ministry of Earth Sciences, Government of India
Headland Sada, Goa - 403 804

Phone: (0832)-2525 600; Fax: (0832)-252 0877
http:///www.ncaor.gov.in

INVITES NOMINATIONS FROM SCIENTISTS/RESEARCHERS FOR
FORTHCOMING IODP EXPEDITIONS

The Director, National Centre for Antarctic & Ocean Research (NCAOR), on behalf of IODP-India invites nominations in a
prescribed format along with detailed bio-data and research/professional experience, from geoscientists/researchers working in
established national institutions/organizations and universities, to participate in the forthcoming International Ocean Discovery
Program (IODP) Expedition 385 (GUAYMAS BASIN TECTONICS AND BIOSPHERE) .  NCAOR will provide the requisite
financial support to the selected candidates towards their participation in the said expedition. However, it will be the responsibility
of the candidates to obtain the necessary Visas / permissions from the countries of embarkation and disembarkation on their
own. A scientific plan is mandatory for a successful nomination. Once nominated, candidates will have to submit a detailed
science plan along with sample data request which may also form a basis for collaborative research programs between their host
organization and NCAOR.

Further details including last date of nominations and format can be obtained at www.ncaor.gov.in or by email to iodp.india
@ncaor.gov.in  Last date by which IODP-India / NCAOR receives nominations for IODP Expedition 385 is 15 April 2018.

Advt. No. NCAOR/13/18 For and on behalf of NCAOR
Program Officer (IODP-India)
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Birth Centenary Celebration of Dr. B.P. Radhakrishna

The Geological Society of India, Bengaluru, will be celebrating the Birth Centenary of
Dr. B.P. Radhakrishna on 30th April 2018 at Satish Dhawan Auditorium, Indian Institute of
Science Campus, Bengaluru. It is planned to release a Commemorative Volume as well as
the revised edition of the book on 'Mineral Resources of Karnataka'. Fellows of the Society
are requested to participate in the function.
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